4.10 (bj)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Street Safety

From: Samantha Fuller

Sent: September 13, 2020 8:41 PM

To: Eisenberger, Fred <Fred.Eisenberger@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; Pearson, Maria
<Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>; Johnson, Brenda <Brenda.Johnson@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad
<Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>;
VanderBeek, Arlene <Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-
Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Aberdeen Street Safety

Good evening!

My name is Samantha Fuller and | support the Aberdeen traffic calming pilot. As someone that was born and raised in
Kirkendall this is yet another necessity the city needs to fix in order for current and future generations to safely navigate
our community.

Thank you.

Samatha Fuller



